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West and therefore further away from the Agnus Drive residences. The
relocation of the proposed Clinic has slightly less impact on resident's
view-shed over the originally approved project because it is farther away
from these residences and the proposed relocated Clinic is at a site where
the existing topography is about 5 feet lower than the approved location.
All of these factors reduce the apparent height of the relocated Clinic with
respect to these residences over the approved project. .

The proposed relocated Clinic, moved farther away from Agnus Drive
residents and more closely to the center of the VCMC campus, also
further reduces the overall impact to view-shed. The impact is also
lessened when compared to the approved project because the existing
topography at the proposed relocated Clinic is lower than the approved
site. The proposed relocated Clinic is also shielded more from residents’
view by the existing Boiler/Laundry building than is provided under the
approved project.

It is evident from the certified FEIR that the originally approved five-story

ACC portion of the project has the primary impact on land use. Since the

proposed relocated Clinic is virtually the same size and configuration as

the original component, the land use impacts of the proposed relocated

Clinic for height and view shed is less than and within the scope of the
analysis of land use impacts in the FEIR.

The reduced size PS is within the same location as the originally approved
PS as modified by the Board utilizing the addendum of March 1, 1994.
The proposed reduced size PS therefore has less land use impact than
the approved structure given an approximate one halfdength reduction.
The demoliton of several vacant or obsolete buildings, and the
construction of surface parking in these areas is a less intensive land use
and is consistent with current land use and policy and has no land use
impacts. The temporary relocation of the interim FCC adjacent to other
one-story structures along Hillmont Avenue is consistent with current land
use. The interim FCC however will be dismantied upon completion of the
Clinic and the area restored to its cumrent use as surface parking, resulting
in no permanent change to current land use.

The land use impacts of the relocated Clinic, reduced PS, and related
work is therefore less than those of the approved project.

Aesthetics / Shadow / Light and Glare

The FEIR considered the ACC as one of the primary sources of impacts in
the areas of aesthetics/shadow/light and glare.

Section 7.1.3.2 says in part for the Ambulatory Care Clinic:

zExhibit 5A
d
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